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March 7, 2000
To: Yank Barry

Global Village Championships

Dear Mr. Barry,

Thank you very much for your kind donation of soya products.

This will certainly be a great help to our people during this temporary
time of need. Due to the natural disasters of recent years, our
agricultural reserves have been depleted.

We deeply appreciate your humanitarian concern for our people.

Sincerely,

Counselor



